

CIRCULAR MEMORANDUM NO. 29 OF 2020

MY REF:

GEN/193/01/2020 (31) Vol. III

FROM:

Chief Executive Officer, Ministry of the Public Service, Energy and

Public Utilities

TO:

Office of the Governor General, Chief Justice, Auditor General,

Solicitor General, Financial Secretary, Cabinet Secretary, Chief

Executive Officers and Heads of Department

SUBJECT: WORKING GUIDELINES FOR THE BELIZE PUBLIC SERVICE IN

CASES OF COVID-19

DATE:

20th August 2020

The Ministry of the Public Service, Energy and Public Utilities continues to impress on Managers and Public Officers the importance of adhering to the Safety Protocols issued by the Ministry of Health. The safety and well-being of all is our priority.

In this regard, the attached guidelines apply and Managers are asked to bring the contents of these guidelines to ALL public officers.

Dr Peter Allen

Chief Executive Officer